
January 8, 2021 

 

Nevada State Emergency Medical Services 

Attn: Emergency Medical Systems Advisory Committee 

4150 Technology Way, Suite 101 

Carson City, NV 89706 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Marissa Giampaoli and I am interested in serving on the Emergency Medical Systems 

Advisory Committee in the position of the fire agency where there are both employed and volunteer 

positions.  

I believe I can offer a beneficial perspective for this position as I have experience with both sides of this 

situation. I began in the fire services as a volunteer and have since transitioned to the employed side of 

firefighting. I want to see our Emergency Medical Services provide the best care possible to all of our 

communities across Nevada. In addition, I can also offer a view point from working in very rural areas with 

limited resources.  

I am familiar and comfortable working with both individuals and committees so I am open to a diverse 

group of people and am able to interpret things from various perspectives without judgment. I am not 

only comfortable working with a wide range of people from a variety of backgrounds, but I think that it is 

helpful for me to learn from the different points as we all interpret things uniquely. 

I would love to sit down and interview with you about why I am a great candidate for this position and 

what my goals are for my career in the short and long run. Thank you very much for your time and 

consideration. I look forward to speaking with you in the near future.  

Sincerely, 

 

Marissa Giampaoli 

Po Box 9185 

Reno, NV 89507 

707-217-4594 

marissa.giampaoli@yahoo.com 


